
MARCH 31, 2024 • EASTER SUNDAY OF THE RESURRECTION OF THE LORD 

Mass Schedule 
Weekend Mass Schedule 

Saturday 5:30 pm 

Sunday 7:30 am, 9:00 am, 

and 11:30 am 
 

Daily Mass 

Monday—Friday 

12:00 Noon  

 

~ 
 

Confessions 

Monday 12:45 pm—2:00 pm 

Thursday 5:00 pm—6:45 pm 

Saturday 3:30 pm—5:00 pm 
  
 

Adoration 

Thursday 12:45 pm—7:00 pm 

 

Rosary & Divine Mercy Group 

Saturday 9:00—9:45 am                                                                    
 

 basilica  
of 

 saint 
Andrew 

631 N. Jefferson St  s Roanoke, Virginia 24016  
540-344-9814  s Fax: 540-344-7879 

 

www.BasilicaofStAndrew.org 
Office Hours: Monday—Friday 9:00—4:00 



 

Website: www.standrewsva.org,   
 

Facebook: “Basilica of Saint Andrew in 
Roanoke, VA” or 
https://www.facebook/com/
basilicaofstandrewroanoke  
 

Join Formed at Formed.org 
 

Instagram@basilicaofstandrewroanoke 
 

Middle School Youth events can be followed 
on Facebook at “St. Andrew’s Roanoke 
Youth Ministry”, Twitter @andrew_youth, or 
Instagram “st.andrewsym”  
High School Youth events can be followed 
on Facebook at “Youth of St. Andrew 
Roanoke-High School Youth Group”, 
Instagram is standrew_hs_youth, to receive  
text message reminders about  Youth 
Events,  text YOSAR to 84576 

                                                                                            

Collection Report                           Mar 17                 Mar YTD  
Sunday & Holy Days                    $20,789            $1,042,598 
Maintenance Fund                              513                 184,359 
Total received                                 21,302              1,226,956 
Total income budgeted                 23,250              1,062,750     
Better (Worse)                                (1,948)                 164,206

 

Thank you for your continued support!   
 

Please consider Online Giving   

 

PASTORAL STAFF 
 

Rector ......................... Very Rev. Kevin L. Segerblom 
 ksegerblom@bofsa.org 

 

Parochial Vicar .....................Rev. William C. Buckley 
 wbuckley@bofsa.org 

 

Deacon…………………………………..Rev. Mr. Dan Derringer 
                                                       dderringer@bofsa.org      

Minister of Music ......................... Kelly Wheelbarger 
 kwheelbarger@bofsa.org 

 
 

Director of Religious Education ............. Kathy Boyer 
 kboyer@bofsa.org 

 

    Coordinator of Adult Faith Formation  &                        
Social Ministry ……………………..….....Aimee Valenzuela 
 avalenzuela@bofsa.org 

 

Youth Ministry Coordinator ..................... Theo Snow 
  tsnow@bofsa.org 

 

Nursery Coordinator….………………….Danielle Webster 
                                                    dwebster@bofsa.org 

 

 

PARISH ADMINISTRATION 
 

 Director of Business Administration.... Tim Heffron 
                                          theffron@bofsa.org 

 

Development Coordinator ................... Wayne Gould 
wgould@bofsa.org 

 

     Parish Secretary…………………………….Jeannie McIntyre 
                                            jmcintyre@bofsa.org 

 

Pastoral Care Coordinator……………...Kathy McDaniel 
                                          kmcdaniel@bofsa.org 

 

Facilities Maintenance Coordinator .. Jimmy Patton 
                                             jpatton@bofsa.org 

     Cantor & Music Assistant…….…………......Mary Wright 
                                                           mwright@bofsa.org 

 

   

                                            
 

  
  
 Monday                                                          No Daily Mass 
 

 Tuesday       (12:00 pm)                     Doris Mazzucchi  V 

 Wednesday  (12:00 pm)                              Tomas Da Silva  V 

Thursday     (12:00 pm)              Stanley & Eleanor Topolski  V                                                                                                                              

Friday       (12:00 pm)     All forgotten souls in Purgatory V                                               

Saturday       (5:30 pm)                        Klemens Krasnowski V                                       

Sunday       (7:30 am)                                         Ken Malotte V  

        (9:00 am)                        The people of St. Andrew 

        (11:30 am)                                  Arturo Ybanez V 
                

       V Indicates the Mass Intention is for the  
     repose of the soul of the person(s) listed 
  
             **denotes Mass with incense 

 

Please note:  Incense is used after the  
Thursday Mass during Adoration 
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Thank you to everyone who stood witness at Planned 
Parenthood and those who prayed for the success of our 40 
Days for Life campaign.  You have made a difference!  Please 
keep women who are contemplating abortion in your  prayers.  
   

 

 

There will be a Baptism preparation class on Tuesday, 
April 9 at 6:30pm in the Classroom 2. Parents who 
have children to be baptized are asked to attend this 
class before a baptism is scheduled. RSVP for the 

class by filling out the form on the Baptism page of our website, or by  
calling Kathy Boyer at (540) 344-9814 ext. 124. 

 

 

 

 

Join us on April 8 at 6:15pm to celebrate the Feast of the  
Annunciation with Evening Prayer.  All are welcome! 
 

 

 

 

Maintenance update: The Parish Center will be closed for 
scheduled maintenance activities from Monday, April 1—
Friday, April 5.  There will be no access to the Parish Center 
during this time. The restrooms in the   Parish Center will be 

closed, but the server sacristy restroom will be available. 

 

Ladies Book Club will meet on Wednesday, April 10 at 1:00pm in 
the downstairs classroom. All ladies of St. Andrew are welcome 
to join! 
 

 

Please remember:  in case of an emergency, the church is 
equipped with an AED (automatic external defibrillator).  The 
AED is located next to the doors of the Social Hall adjacent to 
the restrooms. 

 

The Parish Office is closed for Easter and will re-open on 
Monday, April 8 at 9:00am.   

We will not have Daily Mass or Confessions on Monday, April 1. 

We will have Daily Mass Tuesday, April 2—Friday, April 5.   

We will not have Confessions or Adoration on Thursday, April 4. 

 
 
 

Sunday: Acts 10:34a, 37-43/Ps 118:1-2, 16
-17, 22-23 (24)/Col 3:1-4 or 1 Cor 5:6b-8/
Jn 20:1-9 or Mk 16:1-7 

Monday: Acts 2:14, 22-33/Ps 16:1-2a and 
5, 7-8, 9-10, 11/Mt 28:8-15    

Tuesday: Acts 2:36-41/Ps 33:4-5, 18-19, 
20 and 22/Jn 20:11-18    

Wednesday: Acts 3:1-10/Ps 105:1-2, 3-4, 6-
7, 8-9/Lk 24:13-35    

Thursday: Acts 3:11-26/Ps 8:2ab and 5, 6-
7, 8-9/Lk 24:35-48    

Friday: Acts 4:1-12/Ps 118:1-2, and 4, 22-
24, 25-27a/Jn 21:1-14    

Saturday: Acts 4:13-21/Ps 118:1 and 14-
15ab, 16-18, 19-21/Mk 16:9-15    

Next Sunday: Acts 4:32-35/Ps 118:2-4, 13-
15, 22-24 (1)/1 Jn 5:1-6/Jn 20:19-31 

Ramiro Regaldo, John Davidick, 
Sherryl Davidick, Frances Bridge, 
Amie Sheridan, Dara Hawkins, 
Billy Carter, Cindy Grace, Katie 
Charis, Kathy Hannon, Betty 
Allen, Logan Durham, Gary 

Rotella, Ramiro Regaldo, Janet Hamrick, Will 
Thompson,  Tim Wortman, Jean Notario, 
Jonathan Bellino, Phil Hull, Peg Montoro, 
Sharon Williams, Michael Kolnok, Jr. Richard 
Leberman, Donna Williams, Pam Toms, 
Tiffany Atkins, Katy Roop, Charlotte Buckman-
Ziegler, Bill Albert, Kathy Bernard, Richard 
Swebler, Hazel Constantino, Tom 
Middlecamp, Lourdes Alba, Steve 
Tomaziefski, Mark Pyrak,, Vickie Carpinelli, 
John Howard, Mary Ann Crock, Joan Butcher, 
Mary Bellino, Perri Boardwine, Severina 
Cordero, Ellie Kaufman, Hazel Lampert, Rani 
Wood, Barbara Farnum, Tiffanie Tinnes, Ken 
Tuck, Christine Smith, Virginia Warnack, 
Andy Clark, Cathy Flynn, Kohlton Griffith, 
Margaret Murphy, John Grace, Teri Burks, 
and Raine Walters.  

 

Remember in your prayers these parishioners and family members who are 
actively serving our country in the military: Cole Hartman, Maximilian Ochalek,  
James Cooper  Fennell, Timothy Dayton, Katherine Dayton, Jonathan Dayton, 
Alex Boyer, Joe Nuñez, Stephen Kavanaugh, Patrick Bennett, Samuel Edward, 
Joseph Kelly, James Kelly, Jake Vogel,  Mason Alexander, Reeve Alexander, 

Giovanni Allen, Molly Wharton, Lee Hansen, Elton Darren  Lewis, Joel Brian, Matthew Allen 
Crofton,      Joseph Lavinder, Chris Bennett,  Gilman Fortin, Brendan Carroll, James Dilling, 
Reuben Flores, David Jacobs, Robert Clifford, Michael Joslin, Dillon Sims, Kyle Norris, 
Jarred Shockey, Will Klos, Mark Buchy, Frank Jacob Dowie, Charlie Company 4th Platoon        
Reserves from Roanoke and Lynchburg, Joshua Davis, Marcus Ollie, Steven Jeremy 
Ayers, Jacob Brookshier, Ches Mitchell, Tommy Nichols, Allen Palumbo, Michael Nghia-
Nguyen, Joseph Amos, Timothy Brady, Brian Conlan,  Michael Dale Davis, John Downs, 
William Farmer, Josh Ford, Jamie Guilliams, John Hinkel, Stephanie Lynn Holliday,        
Anthony Huff, Jarrod Huff, Herbert Jones, Michael Keller, Jeffrey Robert Klein, Matthew 
McCorkel, Colin McGuire,  Pamela T. Schmecht, Joe Spegele and  Dustin  Stewart. 
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The SAMs Playgroup has expanded! Along 
with Wednesday afternoon playground and 
field-trip meetups, we have a new nursery 
time for Moms with littles twice a month. 
Come visit with other Catholic Moms and 

bring your infants and littles for fun and fellowship. All 
ages are welcome. For more information about any of our 
playgroup activities, locations and updates, please      
contact Maria MacBain at:  
samsplaygrouproanoke@googlegroups.com.  
 

If you would like to get on our email list for SAMs, please 
email Kris Levy at kalevy63@gmail.com. 

 

As iron sharpens iron, so one man  sharpens another.  
 ~Proverbs 27:17 

Schedule change:  That Man Is You is    
taking an Easter break and will not meet 
Wednesday, April 3.  We return to our usual 
faith, fellowship, and breakfast on April 10. 

Email questions to Jordan Miller at  miller.jordanm@icloud.com. 

 

The Men of St. Andrew (MenSA) meets 
next at 7:07pm on the evening of Tuesday, 
April 30.  All men are welcome to join us 
and no advance notice is required. 

Contact Erik Moledor at erexes@att.net with questions. 

 

FORMED Ebook: Lenten Book Study with 
Father Kevin—The Transforming Power of 
Faith: Pope Benedict XVI introduced his  
catechesis for the Year of Faith, a series 
of sixteen talks given at his weekly      
audience from October 2012 to the end 
of his papacy in February 2013. These 
talks explore how and why faith is relevant 
in the contemporary world.  Read during 
Lent and join Fr. Kevin to discuss on April 
17 at 6:00pm. 
 
 

 

Pope’s Monthly Intentions for April: For the 
role of women.  We pray that the dignity and 
immense value of women be recognized in  
every culture, and for the end of discrimination 
that they experience in different parts of the 
world. 

 

 

If you brought a rice bowl home this 
Lent, please return it the weekend after 
Easter, on Divine Mercy Sunday.  Thank 
you in advance for your  generosity! 

 

 
USCCB Nationwide Invitation to Prayer: 
Archbishop Timothy P. Broglio, President 
of the U.S. Conference of Catholic     
Bishops, and Bishop Michael F. Burbidge, 
Chairman of the USCCB Committee on 

Pro-Life Activities are inviting Catholics to join a focused 
effort of prayer for the end of abortion and for the          
protection of women and pre-born children, beginning on 
March 25.  Learn more on our website: 
 

https://basilicaofstandrew.org/usccb-invitation-to-prayer 

The Basilica of St. Andrew is starting a 
youth choir!  We welcome youth ages 9-14 
to join us in the music room at the church 
on Sunday evenings from 4:00—5:00pm 
starting April 7. No music experience    
necessary.  Kids will learn basic singing 
techniques and learn 4-5 songs. We will also have time 
for fellowship and light refreshments.  These young     
singers will have an opportunity to sing for the parish on 
Saturday May 19 (more details TBA).  Please join us!   

For more information, please contact Elizabeth Kent 
at eubbing@gmail.com. 
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  Parish Office closed 

Tuesday (12:00 pm) Daily Mass 

Wednesday (12:00 pm) Daily Mass 

Thursday (12:00 pm) Daily Mass 
  No Adoration or Confessions 

Friday (12:00 pm) Daily Mass 

Saturday (9:00 am) Rosary  
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Roanoke Catholic School is seeking the 
following for the 2024-2025 school 
year: 
 

· Early Learner's Preschool Teacher 
· Elementary School Teacher 
· MS English Teacher 
· US English Teacher 
· US Social Studies Teacher 
· K-12 Music Teacher 
· Theology Teacher 
Qualified candidates will possess a Virginia Department of 
Education license in the appropriate areas.  All resumes and 
letters of interest should be directed to: 
 

Gemma Booth, Dean of Faculty 
Roanoke Catholic School 
621 North Jefferson Street 
Roanoke, VA  24016 

gbooth@roanokecatholic.com 

Roanoke Knights of Columbus Council  
Scholarship: Roanoke Council #562      
provides the Albert H. Canfield Scholarship 
Award for college scholarships.  High School seniors and 
college students may apply for these $1000.00 awards. All 
applications must be received by April 1. More information 
at http://www.kofc562.org/canfield/. 
 

 

Easter Open House:  Madonna House will 
be open from 12:00—4:00pm on Easter 
Sunday, March 31. Bring the family to enjoy 
a light lunch including the traditional Russian 
Easter koolitch (bread) and paska 

(spread).  See the display of colorful pysanky eggs;       
symbols of the journey from Lent to Easter. You are          
welcome to leave your prayer intentions in our chapel. We 
will close with Solemn Easter Sunday Vespers at 4:00pm. 
We will be closed April 1—3. The next Mass is Saturday, 
April 6 at 8:30am. Everyone is welcome!  For more       
information, call (540) 343-8464.  

 

As a community, we strive to support survivors 
of child sexual abuse on their journey toward 
healing and wholeness. For those who have   
suffered abuse by clergy residing in the Catholic Diocese 
of Richmond, we invite you to join  virtually, April 3 at 
7:00pm.  Spouses and affected community members are 
also welcome.  These gatherings, led by an independent  
facilitator, will offer a safe environment for  participants 
to connect, share, support, and heal. If you would like 
more information, or the virtual meeting link, please call 
the Victim Assistance Coordinator at (877) 887-9603 or 
email: dana@atreeplanted.org. 

Good Friday Collection: Pope Francis has 
asked our parish to support the Pontifical 
Good Friday Collection, which helps  
Christians in the Holy Land, where they 
are now less than 2% of the population.  
Your support is essential to help the Church 

minister in parishes, provide Catholic schools, and offer 
religious education.  The Pontifical Good Friday Collection 
also helps to preserve the sacred shrines of   Christianity 
including Jerusalem, Nazareth, and Bethlehem, to name 
only a few.   
The pandemic had hit Christians in the Holy Land particularly 
hard.  Most of them depend on pilgrimages for work.  The 
war made their situation even more dramatic.  In these 
times of crisis, the Pontifical Good Friday Collection is 
necessary to meet the basic needs of the People of God 
still living in this Land and to maintain a Christian      
presence where the Church was born.  This year, these 
funds will help provide humanitarian aid to those in    
Gaza.  
When you contribute to the Pontifical Good Friday Collection, 
you join with Catholic around the world in solidarity with 
the Church in the Holy Land.  Please be generous!   
For more information about Christians in the Holy Land, 
and to donate, please visit:   
www.myfranciscan.org or www.custodia.org 

Empowering God’s Children: The prevention of child    
sexual abuse requires more than adult awareness,      
education, and training about the nature and scope of 
the problem. We must also give children and youth the 
tools they need to help us keep them safe by educating 
them regarding boundaries, safe and unsafe behaviors 
and healthy relationships. Empowering God’s Children® 
is an age-appropriate comprehensive program through 
which educators (teachers, catechists and youth ministers) 
and parents can give children and youth the tools they 
need to protect themselves and what to do if someone 
tries to violate their boundaries.  The Basilica of Saint 
Andrew will offer safety programs for grades K-2 (April 
14), grades 3-5 (April 21), and grades 6-8 (April 28).   All 
sessions are at 1 pm in Classroom 2.  Parental consent 
form required. More information available on our web-
site.  Questions to Kathy B at kboyer@bofsa.org. 


